
1014 Williamson Street Window Project 
 
 
Outside photos of the street facing windows. 
 
It was very difficult obtaining these photos. As you can see in the 2 photos of the 
second floor windows, you can’t see any damage because of the screens.  We 
were not able to obtain a closer photo of the 3rd floor windows.  You can see the 
wood rot below the windows. 


